
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Vallejo, Tony"
Cc: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Request: Extension for Salado Draw 1RF-11 & 1RC-11 Recycling Containments (Frac Pond) operations
Date: Monday, June 11, 2018 12:29:00 PM

Mr. Vallejo:
 
Just to clarify, the extension approval is specifically for July 1, 2018 to December 31, 2018 for 1RF-11
& 1RC-11.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD 
Sent: Friday, June 8, 2018 4:54 PM
To: 'Vallejo, Tony' <JVallejo@chevron.com>
Cc: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Request: Extension for Salado Draw 1RF-11 & 1RC-11 Recycling Containments (Frac
Pond) operations
 
Mr. Vallejo:
 
NMOCD accepts the request for a 6-month extension for Chevron Salado Draw Recycling Facility and
Containment: 1RF-11 and 1RC-11 as per NMAC 19.15.34.13. Please be advised that this request
approval is a one-time agreement.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Vallejo, Tony <JVallejo@chevron.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 8, 2018 12:32 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>
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Subject: Request: Extension for Salado Draw 1RF-11 & 1RC-11 Recycling Containments (Frac Pond)
operations
Importance: High
 
Good day Olivia,
            Per your email request with specific detailed information, Chevron MCBU is requesting a six
month extension (July – December) from NMOCD for our Salado Draw 1RF-11 & 1RC-11 Recycling
Containments (Frac Ponds). December 2017 was the last month this recycled water was utilized. We will
be exceeding the six months of not utilizing >20% of the total fluid capacity as of June 30, 2018, due to
our Salado Draw Pad 8 drilling rig encountering issues and has pushed our frac start date to July.
 
Please contact me for any questions you may have regarding our extension request above.
 
Thank you,
 
Tony Vallejo
HES Specialist - Factory Performance Support 
Chevron MCBU 
6301 Deauville Blvd/N3210
Midland, Tx 79706
O: 432-687-7524
C: 325-450-1413 
jvallejo@chevron.com

 
Safety is as simple as ABC - Always Be Careful
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